
Historic District Commission
Special Meeting and Public Hearing Minutes

September 21, 2022
Online meeting via Zoom

In attendance:
James Vick, Chair
John Worthington, Vice Chair
Anne Todd, Secretary 
Judith Warrick
Stuart Wurtzel
Edward Sadler
James Anderson - applicant

The meeting was called to order at 5:35 pm.

Upon a motion, duly seconded and passed unanimously, the minutes of the meeting 
on September 12, 2022 were approved.

 James Anderson of 5 Cobble Road has submitted an application for a Certificate of 
Appropriateness regarding two proposed fences, with supporting drawings and 
photographs of the property, both historical and present-day.

After discussion of the proposed design and position of the fences, a motion to 
approve Mr. Anderson’s application as submitted was made and seconded. The 
motion passed with a unanimous vote.

There was no public comment, correspondence received or other business to duscuss.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:01.

Respectfully submitted,
Anne Todd, Secretary
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